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Memorandum of Understanding with the Athens Chamber of
Commerce and Industry (ACCI)

The European Public Law Organization (EPLO) and the Athens Chamber of Commerce and Industry
(ACCI) signed a Memorandum of Understanding for developing the widest possible cooperation between
them on 1 April 2013. 

According to the Memorandum, both sides agreed to develop joint actions serving their common objectives,
in view of the need for the Greek commerce and industry activity to be promoted in Europe and the rest of
the world.

The MoU was signed by Prof. Spyridon Flogaitis, EPLO Director, on behalf of the EPLO, and Mr.
Konstantinos Michalos, ACCI President, on behalf of the ACCI.
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